
 
 
Dear Costco Member,        2/13/2025 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased one 
or more of the below model numbers of the Igloo 90 Qt Flip & Tow Rolling Cooler  
between 2019 and January 2025. 
 

 
 
Igloo Products Corp. is voluntarily recalling certain Igloo 90 Qt Flip & Tow Rolling Coolers 
in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) due to a risk 
that the tow handle can pinch consumers’ fingertips against the cooler, posing fingertip 
amputation and crushing hazards.  The coolers subject to this recall were manufactured 
prior to 2024 and bear a date code on the bottom of the cooler of 2023 or earlier.  Igloo  
is providing redesigned tow handles to members that the member can install on the 
coolers, replacing the prior tow handle.   
 
If you are currently in possession of an Igloo 90 Qt Flip & Tow Rolling Cooler, please 
immediately stop using the cooler and visit www.igloo90qtrecall.expertinquiry.com for 
instructions on how to determine whether your cooler was manufactured prior to 2024 
and is subject to this safety recall and, if so, complete the registration steps to receive a 
tow handle replacement kit, shipped to you at no cost.   
 
If you have any issues or concerns, please call Igloo Products Corp. at 888-943-5182 
8am-5pm EST or visit www.igloo90qtrecall.expertinquiry.com for all information 
regarding this recall. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Igloo Products Corp. 


